
GHUC News and Announcements 3 May 2020 

Red Frog Recycling 
Please store up your recycled containers until after the COVID restrictions are lifted and in person Church 

Services resume. 

World Vision - Smith Family Child Sponsorship 
With the church now in recess, collecting child sponsorship donations will be more difficult. 

To enable us to continue our commitment until June, we ask that you contact Barbara to ensure your 

contributions are up to date. Any outstanding contributions until June 2020 can be deposited directly as 

follows, 

COMMONWEALTH BANK 

BSB 062 262 

Account No.  00903196 

Account Name G.H.U.C. World Vision Account 

Ref: your Surname. 

It would be a help if you could let Barbara know if you make a deposit. 

Email kbharkness1@outlook.com 

Reminder about how to make Offerings 
1. Direct deposit via electronic banking 

                 Bank Uniting Financial Service. 

                 Branch Level 9, 222 Pitt St, Sydney NSW, BSB number 634 634 

                 Account Number 100038780 

                 Account Name Grantham Heights Uniting Church Working Account 

2.  Save up your offerings until after the COVID-19 restrictions. 

3. We are investigating a system to allow you to sign up for automatic direct debits from a nominated 

bank account. Please let us know if you are interested in this facility. Trevor will send a separate 

email with more detail. 

Lent Event 2020 
Go to the Lent Event 2020 web page for resources and to donate directly 

https://www.unitingworld.org.au/lent-event-2020-is-coming/ 

Meetings 
  Worship Team 05 May @ 7.30pm via ZOOM 

  Elders 11 May @7.30 via ZOOM 

Website 
Orders of Service, Sermon Notes and News are published on the Church website 
https://www.7hillsunitingchurch.org/ 

 
 

   

https://www.unitingworld.org.au/lent-event-2020-is-coming/
https://www.7hillsunitingchurch.org/

